
Message 

From: Thomas Cmar [tcmar@earthjustice.org] 

Sent: 12/18/2017 11:39:23 PM 
To: DeMeo, Sharon M. [Demeo.Sharon@epa.gov] 

CC: edan@superlawgroup.com; Mike DiGiulio (mike@superlawgroup.com) [mike@superlawgroup.com]; Casey Roberts 
(casey.roberts@sierraclub.org) [ casey.roberts@sierraclub.org]; Zachary Fabish [zachary. fabish@SI ERRACLU B.ORG]; 
cpeale@clf.org; Abel Russ (aruss@environmentalintegrity.org) [aruss@environmentalintegrity.org] 

Subject: Response to Statement of Substantial New Questions for Public Comment concerning Merrimack Station, NPDES 
Permit No. NH0001465 

Attachments: Sierra Club et al Merrimack NPDES Comments 121817.pdf; Asian Clam Review - FINAL.pdf; HAI Merrimack Station 
316a Temperature Review 2017-12-11 - FINAL.pdf; Mitchell et al 1996.pdf 

Dear Ms. DeMeo: 

Please find attached the comments of Sierra Club, Earthjustice, Environmental Integrity Project, and the Conservation 
Law Foundation in response to the Statement of Substantial New Questions for Public Comment concerning Merrimack 
Station, NPDES Permit No. NH0001465. 

Please note that I am also submitting three additional documents as attachments to these comments. 

Please let us know if you have any questions. Thank you. 

Sincerely, 

Thomas Cmar 
Earthjustice 
1101 lake Street, Suite 405B 
Oak Park, IL 60301 
(312) 257-9338 (cell) 

The information contained in this email message may be privileged, confidential and protected from disclosure. If you are not the intended recipient, any 
dissemination, distribution or copying is strictly prohibited. If you think that you have received this email message in error, please notify the sender by 
reply email and delete the message and any attachments. 
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